
Southeast Propane 
Alliance   

2024-2025 
Duty to Warn Rebate 

 
 
This rebate is designed to reimburse a propane dealer for some expenses associated with mailing 
duty to warn information to their customers. To ensure a consistent message is being sent to 
propane customers across the state, two brochures produced by PERC will be eligible for this 
rebate; “Important Propane Safety Information for You and Your Family" brochure (PRC- 
003121 or PRC-003121S), either in English or Spanish or the "Propane Safety Booklet” (PRC- 
005606 or PRC-005606S), also in English or Spanish. These are available by ordering directly 
from www.propanecouncil.org/productcatalog/SEPA or call SEPA at 919-787-8485 to order. 

 
The following conditions will apply to this rebate: 

1. Propane dealer must have a retail location in NC, SC, GA 
2. Rebate is limited to $500.00. 
3. 1 rebate per retail location 
4. Rebate period is from July 1, 2024 - June 30, 2025, or until funds are 

exhausted. Requests for rebates before or after the stated dates cannot be 
honored. 

5. Proof of mailing must include copy of order for materials and/or proof of mailing (receipt 
from mailing house, post office, etc.) 

 
Please use this form to apply for the rebate and fill out all the requested information. 

Name:    

Company:   

Mailing address:      

City, state, zip:     

Email: Phone:  

Which form was mailed?       

Approximate dates of mailing: 

Please submit your forms and receipt(s) to: 
 

Mail: Southeast Propane Alliance 
5109 Hollyridge Dr., 
Suite 101 
 Raleigh, NC 27612 

 
Fax: 919-781-7481 

 
July 1, 2024 

http://www.propanecouncil.org/productcatalog/SEPA

